
 

 
 

JOINT SELECT COMMITTEE ON AUSTRALIA’S 
IMMIGRATION DETENTION NETWORK 

*Q268* 

 

Question: Was Minister Evans aware of the report? 

Answer: The office of the then Minister was aware of the May 2010 draft report titled 
‘Assessment of the Current Immigration Detention Arrangements at Christmas Island’.
  
   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


